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Comments:  I am opposed to this land exchange as currently proposed. The Crazy Mountains have unique and

difficult access issues and I appreciate the USFS working to resolve these issues. However, moving forward with

all three land exchanges will not improve access, opportunity, or habitat in this area. In fact I believe the current

proposal hurts access and quality habitat for multiple different types of recreation. Each of the three proposed

land exchanges must be considered on their own merit and be able to stand the test of fairness of the exchange

and benefits to the public. 


